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April 26,2022
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro The Honorable Kay Granger
Chair ' Ranking Member
Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C., 20515 Washington, D.C., 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Hamilton County Affordable Housing Project (EAST) in Fiscal
Year 2023. This project is a mix of seven single-family homes, one 4-unit building, and two
duplexes

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Cincinnati Metropolitan Housing Authority
(CMHA), located at 1627 Western Avenue, Cincinnati, Ohio, 45214.

The funding would be used for needed capital improvement projects at CMHA properties,
including HVAC equipment, roofing systems, plumbing, electrical systems, driveways,
appliances, and foundation and/or grading repairs. These updates are needed to make the homes
up to current design standard that will allow them to be more marketable and inhabitable for
prospective tenants. Ultimately, this capital investment funding would make these affordable
housing units for low-income families sustainable for the next 20 years.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this
project.

Sincerely, ,

Brad R. Wenstrup, D.P.M.
Member of Congress



